
 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNIQUÉ 

New online process for the cancellation of ICTA e-Dealers’ licences 

The Information and Communication Technologies Authority (ICTA) wishes to inform e-Dealers’ licensees that 

an online process for the cancellation of e-Dealers’ licenses has been put into place. 

Henceforth any application for the cancellation of e-Dealers’ Licence must be submitted online. The licensees 

will have to log in with their current credentials on the following link: 

https://www.icta.mu/dealerapp/ 

They will then be directed to the usual e-Dealers’ dashboard on which they will have to select the “Cancellation 

of Dealers’ Licence” option.   

E-Dealers licensees are further informed that any request for cancellation made otherwise (i.e. by email or 

written correspondence) will neither be considered nor entertained. 
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